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Temporary Lane Closure on University Bridge at Fuhrman Ave E 

SEATTLE (September 19, 2022) — SPU contractor crews have begun construction activities to upgrade 
the underground 430 Pipeline that runs four miles from Volunteer Park to Maple Leaf Reservoir in 
Seattle and is a part of the region’s drinking water system.  

One of the access points to the large pipeline is located underneath the University Bridge, and on 
September 20, crews will be working on top of the bridge to fill a utility chamber.   

To perform this work safely and effectively, one northbound travel lane on the bridge at the 
intersection of Fuhrman Ave E and Eastlake Ave E will be closed to traffic. This lane closure is expected 
to take less than one day and will occur during daytime hours. 

Expect temporary traffic diversion, bicycle lane detours, and parking restrictions in the work area. 
Sidewalks will be maintained by a safety barrier. Signage and flaggers will be on-site to direct traffic.  

Once this work is complete, SPU contractor crews will remove detours and restore vehicular access to 
the northbound lane on the University Bridge.  

Learn more about Seattle Public Utilities: www.seattle.gov/utilities. 
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